
Newport Township Cashless Policy 

 

Cashless Policy:  

Newport Township has decided to go Cashless commencing January 1, 2017. As a result of this policy 

change Newport Township will no longer accept cash as a form of payment for refuse bills, police 

citations / fines, Right-to-Know fees, and code violations or permits. Acceptable methods of payment 

include: money orders, checks, and debit or credit cards. Credit and debit cards will have a processing 

fee added to the face amount of the transaction. Checks and money orders will not incur a processing 

fee. If you have any questions regarding this decision, contact the Newport Township Municipal Office 

Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:30 AM and 3:00 PM. 


